
COAA S'COOL Student Summer Camp 2001  

Dear COAA Friends,  

Attached please find the announcement and program of the upcoming COAA S'COOL Student 

Summer Camp 2001.  

This announcement marks a milestone on the preparation of the event. On behalf of COAA 

S'COOL Committee, consists of Drs. C-H Sui, C-L. Shie, D-L, Zhang and myself, I would like 

to take this opportunity to thank each one of you for the time and effort brainstorming over many 

details, and for providing us valuable ideas and suggestions during the past few months. We are 

all indebted to your inputs and encouragement. It has been a wonderful team work.  

As the Summer Camping time approaches, inevitably more of you will be laboring on the 

presentations, logistics and coordination, etc. All of your works are greatly appreciated. COAA 

S'COOL Student Summer Camp 2001 won't be a success without your enthusiastic participation. 

Sincerely yours,  

COAA S'COOL Committee  

S-K Yang 4/26/01  
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